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Ref. # 10CFR50.55(e)71/ELECTR/C
June 17, 1992

Wihm J. Cahill, Jr.
Cirour Vice President

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT: COMANCHE PEAK STEAM ELECTRIC STATION (CPSES)
DOCKET NO. 50-446
SMALL BORE PIPING AND SUPPORTS
SDAR: CP-86-72 (INTERIM REPORT)

REF: 1) TU Electric letter from W. G. Counsil to the NRC
dated March 22, 1988, TXX-88335

Gentlemen:

On June 9, 1986, TU Electric notified the NRC via TXX-4844 of a reportable
deficiency involving the scope of plant modifications resulting from the
project's pipe support validation program. The purpose of this report is to
update the corrective action completion date for this issue.

Corrective actions for this issue consist of completion of small bore pipe
support modifications categorized as prudent, recent industry practice,
adjustment, or cumulative effects resulting from the Corrective Action
Program (CAP). As stated in Reference (1), these corrective actions were
scheduled for completion prior to the Unit 2 Hot Functional Test (HFT).

These corrective actions have been rescheduled for completion prior to
Unit 2 fuel load. However, those modifications required for performance of
the Unit 2 HFT will te completed prior to the start of HFT for Unit 2.

Sincerely,

QU L p 4 & }}>}h.
William J. Cahill, Jr.
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| Roger D. Walker

Manager of Regulatory
Affairs for NEO
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c- Mr. R. D. Martin, Region IV
Mr. B. E. Holian, NRR
Resident Inspectors, CPSES (2)

9206240402 920617 Z /
PDR ADOCK 05000446 7 g

S PDR 0
400 N. Olive Street LB. 81 Dallas. Texas 75201

. _.


